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23/03/2022 

MRS Ragni van der Merwe 
28 Elvina AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 

RE: DA2022/0246 - 120 Prince Alfred Parade NEWPORT NSW 2106 

I have no objection to the removal of the fig trees surrounding 120 Prince Alfred Parade. I 
believe they were originally planted as a maze by Mr Spurway, the original owner of the 
property and have been allowed by council to become overgrown, which was never the intent. 
Because they have been allowed to grow so large, their roots are likely to be a threat to the 
stormwater facilities in the area, which may have considerable consequences. One of the trees 
also presents a safety issue with regard to pedestrians, who have to walk on the road to pass 
it. 
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